From:

Sent: 15 June 2023 15:16

To: licensing@york.gov.uk

Subject: Objection to licence application 75 Balmoral Terrace, York, YO23 1HR
Categories:

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

Date: 26/05/2023 Applicant: Sara Winlow and Robert Darbyshire Premises Address: 75 Balmoral Terrace, York,
Y023 1HR Summary: Application for a New Premises Grant: This is a coffee shop and florist with limited seating. The
coffee shop is ancillary to the business with limited seating available. The idea is to offer local residents a relaxed
atmosphere away from more larger pubs and venues Supply of alcohol Monday — Sunday 12:00 ~ 22:30 Opening
Hours Monday - Sunday 08:30 —22:30 End of Representation: 23/06/2023
As a direct neighbour to 75 balmoral terrace | do not wish to have a bar outside my front door.

I believe it is not necessary as a flower shop to sell alcohol for consumption on the premises

It will be noisy and have people stood in the street - smoking etc

It will be horrendous when the races are on ( it is already bad enough !)

The bar faces out onto my front door and | feel it will be potentially intimidating for myself and my children.
There is already a club that sells alcohol across the road and another bar is not needed.

| would not object to a licence for sale of alcohol for consumption off the premises

All the best

" Queen Victoria Street
york
yo231lhw



